Dear Delegate,

Blind persons of all ages and from all walks of life are being left behind because business leaders, government officials, and education administrators fail to plan for nonvisual access to meet the needs of blind people. I am writing to request that you do not cut the $250,000 grant to the National Federation of the Blind that is proposed in the Governor’s operating budget.  This grant money is designated for the Center of Excellence in Nonvisual Access to Commerce, Public Information, and Education (CENA).  
Nonvisual access techniques are available and easy to use if they are incorporated during the design phase of a website or other technology application. The CENA will facilitate nonvisual access by providing hands-on training, a hotline to answer questions, and other resources for use by government personnel, businesspersons, and educators.
This is a win-win situation, not only for the blind but also for the improvement of education and the growth of economic development for the entire state. 
Please do not allow the money to be cut from the budget for this important project. Thank you for considering my request. 
Sincerely,

